
    

 

     

     

 

 

 
NOTIFICATION OF CIVIL WORKS 

 
 

Rochdale Road, Nedlands – Alfred Road to Haldane Street 
 

The Owner/Occupier 
 

Downer, on behalf of City of Nedlands, wish to provide an update on Civil Works along Rochdale Road to local 
road users, residents, and businesses.  
 
Works along Rochdale Road is nearing completion with the final asphalt placement scheduled for Wednesday 
6/12/23. Due to adverse weather conditions and additional scope of works, the revised completion date will be 
Wednesday 20/12/23. Remaining works onsite include kerb/concrete installation, topsoil placement and 
reticulation repairs. 
 
Road closures will continually be implemented along Rochdale Rd between Alfred Rd and Haldane St from 7am 
to 5pm. Road users will be required to follow detour routes around the closure and are reminded to slow down 
when approaching the worksite, obey all signs and signals and comply with directions from traffic controllers. 
Please note updated detour routes on the back page.  
 
If road users require access to their property within the road closure, please approach one of the stationed 
traffic controllers onsite who will guide you safely through the area. 
 
Please be reminded that parking restrictions along Strickland St and Adderley St will be in place during the 
duration of the project.  
 
For further project related enquiries please contact: 

• Downer Project Supervisor – Nathan Flatman (0448 086 818) 

• Downer Project Manager – Aaron Kanagaratnam (0437 917 896) 

• Downer Operations Manager – Grant Patridge (0460 422 195)  

• City of Nedlands Project Manager – Peter Seed (9273 3500) 
 
We thank you for your patience while these necessary works are in progress. 
 
 
 
Downer 
December 2023 
 
 
 
 
 



  

Detour 1 (Closure between Alfred Rd and Haldane St)  
  

  

Detour 2 (Haldane St Roundabout Closure)  
 


